

Shooting Star Chase

Children's Hospice Care

Charles Clayton Artington Parish Council Littleton Farm House Littleton Lane GUILDFORD GU3 1HW

Shooting Star Chase

Bridge House Addlestone Road Surrey KT15 2UE

- t 01932 823100
- f 01932 858399
- e hello@shootingstarchase.org.uk w shootingstarchase.org.uk
- (3 (3 sschospices

09 July 2018

Dear Charles,

Thank you so much for helping Shooting Star Chase with a further gift of £136.00 from the surplus from your Community Big Lunch. Your ongoing support will enable us to provide vital care to babies, children and young people with life-limiting conditions, and their families.

Our bespoke service is free of charge to families and available 365 days a year. We support the whole family with a range of nursing, practical, emotional and medical care.

Supported parents Nicky and Phil still don't have a diagnosis or prognosis for their son George, seven years on from his first seizure, which means the family constantly have to cope with the unknown.

"We know that any seizure could take him from us and he is reliant on his medication to manage his condition, not treat it," says Nicky. "The damage from the seizures means his emotional maturity is still that of an 8-year-old but we've been told he may well outgrow some elements of the epilepsy and we're hopeful. Whatever the future holds, dealing with the impact of George's condition is made bearable because of Shooting Star Chase and we simply couldn't function without them. They are the greatest support network anyone in our position could wish for."

Nicky, George's mum

Your on-going generosity is hugely appreciated. Without it we wouldn't be able to provide vital support to families, like George's, facing unimaginable circumstances.

With our warmest wishes and thanks

Kirstie Barton

Community Fundraiser

t: 01932 823153

e: kirstie.barton@shootingstarchase.org.uk

Your support is truly appreciated and it's important to us that we keep in touch in the right way for you. If you would like to make any changes to your contact preferences then please contact our Supporter Care Services team by either phone: 01932 823115, email:

supportercare@shootingstarchase.org.uk, or web: www.shootingstarchase.org.uk/consent.





